
West Coast delegation: Spotlight on San Francisco 

Amicale West recently appointed a new delegate for the West region,  
Robert Bracken, formerly (LAX.DU).  
Robert immediately set about finding ways to increase our membership which was 
almost exclusively centered around Los Angeles.  
He invited the few members from the San Francisco area to a “working” lunch to 
produce a “Plan of Action” to recruit more members.  
The meeting of former colleagues after so many years was, as always, animated and 
enthusiastic. We wish Robert and his SFO team every success.  

Here they are, L-R Percy Bouloux, Nohad Badran-Videau, Marielle Crowell, Lance 
Hendry, Robert Bracken, George Applegate 
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